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Mr. John Dolan, Vice President
Indiana and Michigan Electric Company
P. 0. Box 18

Bowling Gr

een Station

= New York, New York 10004

Dear Mr. Dolan:

This is in response to Mr. Hunter's letter of February 14, 1983 transmitting
changes, identified as Revision 7, to the Modified Amended Security Plan for

the Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant.

We have reviewed the submitted changes and have determined that they are
consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and do not decrease the
effectiveness of the plan.

The enclosures to the above letter contain Safeguards Information of a type
specified in 10 CFR 73.21 and are being withheld from public disclosure.
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The changes are, therefore, acceptable.

Sincerely,

Steven A. Varga, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
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